
http://www.mnhs.org/copyright


HAROLD E. STASSEN 
707 PIONEER BUILDING 

ST. PAUL I, MINNESOTA 

December 26, 1946 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
Luther Ford and Company 
100 North Seventh Street 
Minneapolis 3, Minnesota 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

Many tr~nks for your very kind letter 
of December 21st. 

I deeply appreciate it and equally 
appreciate your mention of my announce-
ment in your Daily News. 

My best wishes to you, and I will look 
forward to the opportunity of seeing you 
personally sometime in the not too dis-
tant future. 

HES vc 
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HAROLD E. STASSEN 

707 PIONEER BUILDING 
ST. PAUL I, MINNESOTA 

Mr . Allyn K. Ford 
Luther Ford and Company 
100 North Seventh Street 
Minneapolis 3 , Minnesota 
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